
P.O. Box 768
Moorestown, NJ  08057

www.psnj.org

Dear Community Friend:

We are excited to announce that the Philharmonic of Southern New Jersey will hold our 
Annual Gala on Sat., Feb. 24, 2024 at The Mansion in Voorhees as we welcome  James Allen 
Anderson as the PSNJ's third Music Director.

Our ensemble is a special organization at the heart of South Jersey’s musical community. For 
over thirty years, the PSNJ has brought exceptional and accessible to patrons of diverse ages 
and backgrounds. We are an all-volunteer community-based orchestra, and we perform multiple 
times each year to sold-out crowds of over 1200 patrons in South Jersey. Our members, who 
take the stage each week hailing from different professional and personal backgrounds, do so 
for the simple love of music and community. 

At our gala, we will host a Silent Auction to raise funds. Because our musicians are unpaid, 
every penny we raise will go directly to operating costs such as music rental, instrument repairs, 
rehearsal fees.

We hope that you will support the PSNJ by making a tax-deductible donation of merchandise 
and/or gift cards that promote your business.  Not only will you be helping to support the arts in 
South Jersey, but you will gain exposure to the players, patrons, and community leaders who 
will attend our event.

We are happy to facilitate your donation and invite you to mail it to the address below by Feb. 1, 
2024:

PSNJ Gala Committee
115 West Riding Road
Cherry Hill, NJ 08003

Or, to arrange pick-up, contact via email, phone, or text: 
Elura Nanos at elura@me.com/917-678-2277
Mary Jo Zahradnik at mjzahradnik@gmail.com/856-816-4429

Please include the fair market value of your donation.

Thank you for your generosity and helping make our event exciting!

Sincerely,

Elura Nanos



President, Philharmonic of Southern New Jersey

Your contribution is tax deductible under IRC 501(c)(3)
Federal Tax Exempt ID# 22 3126021


